
NNEEWWSS                                                                  
From the County of San Bernardino 
www.sbcounty.gov 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                              
November 2, 2010 

For more information, contact 
David Wert, Public Information Officer 

(909) 387-4717 
dwert@sbcounty.gov 

 
 
Board of Supervisors launches Support Our Troops drive 

 
Just in time for the holiday season, the Board of Supervisors today launched the 2010 Support 
Our Troops campaign. 
 
“I am proud to support this effort, which will collect prepaid phone cards and gift cards for the 
deserving families of our brave troops deployed in Iraq and Afghanistan,” said Board of 
Supervisors Chairman Gary Ovitt. 
 
This will be the fourth year of the program, which is coordinated by the County Department of 
Veterans Affairs. Last year, county residents and employees contributed nearly 5,000 toys and 
gifts and $11,000 in cash, gift cards and prepaid phone cards. Working with The American 
Legion 25th District, Yellow Ribbon America and other community groups, the county 
distributed three pallets of toys to military families. 
 
Information on the program and how to donate is available at http://hss.co.san-
bernardino.ca.us/VA/, or by calling the County Department of Veterans Affairs at (909) 387-
5516. 
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